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Important  

Dates and Times 

• June 1 - 8th Grade 
Graduation 

• June 5th - Summer 
Birthdays Out of 
Uniform 

• June 6 - Zoo Field 
Trip 

• June 7 - Kids Heart 
Challenge 

• June 8 - Last Day of 
School, 11:30         
Dismissal 

Blessed Savior Catholic School is committed to the education and formation of 
all our students by promoting academic excellence, character development, and 

faith formation 

 

Next Open Enrollment Period 
The next Open Enrollment Period for Choice applications for the 2023-2024 
school year will be June 1-20, 2023.  If you did not get your complete                                  
application in during May, please be sure to go online next month.  The online 
address is http://dpi.wi.gov/sms/choice-programs/student-applications.  You 
MUST print out the last page and submit to the office, along with your proof of           
residency.   

For new students, you must also submit proof of income.  The last page of your 
online application states what you must  submit in order for your application to be 
complete.  All paperwork (copy of application and proof of residency… and proof 
of income for new students) must be received in the office during the open        
enrollment period.  

Please call the school office or email Mrs. Jenny with any questions. 

Kids Heart Challenge 
On June 7th, your child will be participating in a fundraiser for the American 
Heart Association called Kids Heart Challenge (formerly known as Jump Rope 
for Heart). Through these activities, students get to exercise, learn how their 
heart works, and raise money to help kids with special hearts.  

So far we have raised $1100.00. If every teacher and student collects $10 in 
pledges, we will meet our school goal of $1,500.   

Thank you for your support. This is a great opportunity to have fun together, 
learn how to stay healthy, and make a difference in the lives of others! 

Congratulations! 
Thank you to those families who have already signed up for the 2023-2024 
school year during our May open enrollment. The following families will be    
receiving a $25.00 gift card: Ebony Green, Kiara English, Orlandra Summers, 
Teaunna Cooper, and Antoinette Taylor. 

Yard Signs 
Help us spread the word that Blessed Savior - West Campus is enrolling students 
for the 2023-2024 school year by putting up a yard sign. They are available in 
the office and can be picked up right away! Give us a call at 414-464-5775 if you 
would like to help spread the word. 
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Contact Information 
Please make sure to call the office with any changes in address, email address, and/or phone numbers.  It is 
extremely important that we can get hold of you in case of an emergency.  The school phone number is (414) 
464-5775. 

Summer Birthdays 
If your child has a birthday that is during the summer, (June 9th – August 25th) they are allowed to be out of 
uniform on Monday, June 5th.   

Last Day of School 
We have been receiving many phone calls about the last day of school.  Our last day of school will be          
Thursday, June 8th.  We will dismiss at 11:30a.m.  

End of the Year Bills 
We need to have all bills paid in full before the end of the year.  Checks are no longer accepted; cash only.  
Report cards will be given out Thursday, June 8th.  Please have all bills paid before then. 


